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To: Mayor Fasbender & City Councilmembers 
From: Chris Jenkins, Parks & Recreation Director 
Date: December 19, 2022 
Item: Reappoint Parks & Recreation Commissioners Zuzek and Bower 
 
Council Action Requested: 
The City Council is asked to approve the reappointments of Scott Zuzek and Carl 
Bower to the Parks & Recreation Commission from 1/1/2023 – 12/31/2024. 
 
Background Information: 
Commissioners Zuzek and Bower were appointed to the PRC on 1/1/2021, and 
have served one term thus far. Commissioners may serve up to three consecutive 
two-year terms upon approval of the City Council. 
 
Both Commissioner Zuzek and Commission Bower have served the Parks & 
Recreation Commission, and the community of Hastings with dedication and 
devotion during their first terms.  Zuzek and Bower are engaged, active and 
positive commissioners, and are very much appreciated by staff and fellow 
commissioners. 
 
Staff wholeheartedly recommend reappointment of both Commissioner Zuzek 
and Commission Bower to the Parks & Recreation Commission for their 2nd terms. 
 
Financial Impact: 
N/A 
 
Advisory Commission Discussion: 
The PRC recommends the reappointment of Commissioner Polehna. 
 
Council Committee Discussion: 
N/A 
 
Attachments: 

▪ None 
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